
From: Chris Collison  
Sent: 28 June 2022 14:17 
To: Bungay Town Clerk; Ruth Bishop; Natalie Beal 
Subject: Re: Bungay NDP Independent Examination 
  
Hi Roz   
  
Following a query from Natalie Beal at the Broads Authority I am just checking an 
understanding.  I provided the Town Council with an opportunity to comment on the 
Regulation 16 representations of all other parties. Whilst I placed no obligation on 
the Town Council to offer any comments, such an opportunity can prove helpful 
where representations of other parties include matters that have not been raised 
earlier in the plan preparation process. The Town Council has commented on the 
representation of East Suffolk Council in relation to Policy H4, in particular access 
matters; and in relation to Policies ENV1 and H3; and with respect to paragraph 71 
of the Neighbourhood Plan; and with respect to the Strategic Environmental 
Assessment. Am I correct in assuming the Town Council has not commented on the 
representation of the Broads Authority nor on the representations of other parties. 
  
Best regards 
Chris  
  
Chris Collison 
Independent Examiner  
Planning and Management Ltd 
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